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Santa Is Touching Down at Broadway Rose Theatre 

 

 
 
Tigard, OR – The Broadway Rose Theatre Guild is hosting the 12th annual Santa Sing-
Along on Saturday, December 2, 2023 at 10:00 a.m. at the Broadway Rose New Stage. 
Santa is stopping by at Broadway Rose to celebrate the merriest season with a lively sing-
along, storytelling, and a special gift for each child! This lively event is a jolly opportunity to 
spend a festive time with the children in your life. Together you’ll enjoy singing favorite 
holiday carols, led by Broadway Rose performers and Santa’s helpers with live 
accompaniment, and a special story reading by old St. Nick himself! After the sing-along, 
children will have the chance to meet Santa and give him their holiday wishes.  
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The Broadway Rose New Stage is located at 12850 SW Grant Avenue in Tigard. The event 
begins at 10:00 a.m. Tickets are $15 for adults, $12 for youth (ages 2–18), children under 
two years of age sitting on parents’ laps are free. Proceeds benefit Broadway Rose’s 
theatrical and educational programs. For more information or to order tickets go to 
www.broadwayrose.org, call 503.620.5262, or visit the box office at 12850 SW Grant Avenue, 
Tigard. 
 
BROADWAY ROSE THEATRE COMPANY is Oregon’s premier musical theatre company. 
Under the artistic direction of Sharon Maroney, Broadway Rose has been producing 
professional musical theatre in the Portland area since 1992, enriching the region’s cultural 
life and increasing opportunities for Oregonians to participate in the arts. Broadway Rose is a 
501(c)(3) nonprofit committed to keeping live theatre affordable and making its productions 
accessible to all members of the community. 
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